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       Find us on Facebook!





       Follow us on Twitter: @Wharncliffe_Sch





Weekly Newsletter: 7th January 2019











Welcome back to school! We hope you had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We will be talking about New Year’s Resolutions with the children this week. Have you set any?


Mr. Gaughan





New system for ordering school meals


Remember: we have a new system for ordering school meals. We no longer accept cash payments for this. You will need to use sQuid to order and pay for your meals. There are many benefits to doing it this way and many other schools have been doing it for a while. Please pop into the office if you could like some help / advice about how to do this…





Raising Resilient Children


Thank you to everyone who has booked a place at the ‘Raising Resilient Children’ workshop  on Monday 21st January (facilitated by MAST). We do still have places available, so please get in touch if you’d like to book a place.






































Celebrating Achievement 


Well done to the following children:





EVERYBODY who appeared in our fantastic Christmas performances. We were very proud of all our children and we hope you enjoyed them!


Joachim for winning the ‘Football Fair Play’ award for Autumn 2


George for being awarded a Silver Award from the Children’s University (for completing 65 hours of after-school clubs).


Eleanor for getting a MERIT on her flute exam.





This week’s ‘School Standard’ is: Setting SMART targets





What’s Happening?





Nursery will be exploring traditional tales starting ‘Once upon a time…’


Learning Zone will be starting their new topic all about Roald Dahl this week. 


Class 1 are beginning to learn all about the countries of Europe.


Class 2 will be finishing their topic on ‘Toys’ over the next couple of weeks. 


Class 3 are looking forward to starting their weekly dance lessons with coaches from SWFC.


Class 4 will be starting their new topic on the Vikings this week. 


Our Y6 children are going to ‘Crucial Crew’ this week. This is an event organised by South Yorkshire Police to teach the children about keeping themselves safe.


Meanwhile, all classes will be starting some art work linked to the Chinese New Year soon. We are entering a competition organised by the University of Sheffield with prizes being awarded by the Lord Mayor at a special ceremony. Good luck everyone!


Keep an eye out for your child’s Class Newsletter for more specific information relating to their class!





Last term, the winning house team was: Americas with a total of 515 points!





Attendance


These attendance figures are for the whole of the Autumn term (September – December). As you can see, we are in line with the National Average. Well done to Class 2 though; who are closest to our target of 97%... We can do it!





Class�
Year groups�
Teacher/s�
% attendance�
�
1�
Rec / Y1�
Mrs. Wellum & Miss. Din�
95.5%�
�
2�
Y1 / Y2�
Mrs. Harrison & Mrs. Walter�
96.9%�
�
3�
Y3 / Y4�
Mrs. Gibson�
95.9%�
�
4�
Y4 / Y5�
Mrs. Coulson�
94.9%�
�
5�
Y5 / Y6�
Mr. Hartley�
95.2%�
�
�
�
TOTAL:�
95.7%�
�
Green = Above the National Average (+1%)


Yellow = Broadly in line with the National Average (95.3%)


Red = Below the National Average (-1%)








                                                          


